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Attention ALL Grads! 

Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Sunday, May 26th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you are 
participating in this event, please pay your School Activity 
Fee of $30 and your School Leaving Ceremony of $90.  
The deadline to pay and order your Grad Gown is Friday, 
March 8th.  All fee payments must be paid online using 
School Cash   https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

Candian National Mathematic League (CNML#5) will 
be held on Tuesday, February 13th at lunch in A207.  For 
more information, please see Mr. Marzouk. 

 
 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


  

 

 

Diversity Dance will be held on Wednesday, March 6th, 
6:00 – 9:00 pm at Byrne Creek Secondary.  Tickets sale 
will be begin on Tuesday, February 6th to Tuesday, 
March 5th.  Please purchase your ticket on School Cash 
Online  https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ .  Tickets 
are $10   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, February 13th – Candian National Mathematic 
League Contest (CNML #5), Lunch time, A207 

Friday, February 16th – District Pro D Day – School 
Closed 

Monday, February 19th – Family Day – School Closed 

Thursday, February 29th – Winter Formal Dance, Gr. 11 
& 12, 6:30 – 9:30 pm, Hilton Metrotown Hotel 

“Education’s purpose is to replace an empty mind with an open one.” Malcolm Forbes 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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